From: Gordon Mackenzie
Sent: 11 August 2009 09:51

To: Alan Coyle; Jenny Dawe; Tom Aitchison

Cc: Dave Anderson; Marshall Poulton; Jenny Dawe; Lynn McMath

Subject: RE: Tram Update Report

Dear all,

Further to my previous e-mail, I've had a brief chat with Cllr Dawe who shares my concern regarding the way the budgetary information on 1A is being presented in the report. We (CLLR DAWE AND I) previously advised that we felt it would be more appropriate to advise that we were embarking on the dispute process, that this carried a risk and to subsequently report on the outcome/progress, when we would have a better understanding of where we were interms of price. The way the current draft is written will simply lead to speculation on the final price without us being able to quantify or qualify that risk with any degree of accuracy.

## Gordon

----Original Message----

From: Alan Coyle

Sent: Mon 8/10/2009 1:42 PM

To: 'Richard Jeffrey'; Graeme Bissett; Donald McGougan; Dave Anderson; 'David Mackay';

Gordon Mackenzie; Lynn McMath; Isabell Reid; Tom Aitchison

Cc: 'Stewart.McGarrity@tie.ltd.uk'; Andy Conway; Marshall Poulton

Subject: Tram Update Report

## A11

Please find attached the latest draft of the Council report following a meeting with Donald, Dave Anderson and Graeme. I'd be grateful if final comments could be passed to me this afternoon.

## Regards

Alan Coyle | Financial Services | City Development Team | Level 2/5 Waverley Court | 4

East Market St EH8 8BG | alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk <mailto:alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk>
| Phone 0131 Mobile Mobile